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Flying Needles to host first World Wide Knit in Public Day June 10
Anyone using fiber is WELCOME & INVITED to attend

WILLIAMSBURG, VA, JUNE 3, 2017 — The Flying Needles will host its first World Wide Knit in Public
Day event on Saturday, June 10, 2017, from 10 am to 5 pm. Rain or shine, bring your own chair
and KNIT, CROCHET, WEAVE OR SPIN! COME HELP US TAKE OVER THE SIDEWALK at
Williamsburg Crossing Shopping Center! Dragontamer Woodworking, Dimensions Raku Fired
Clay and Done Roving Yarn will be on site with TRUNK SHOWSs. Shannon Woloszynowski
Williamsburg House of Mercy Executive Director will be on hand to help The Flying Needles
launch its first Handmade for the Homeless Project (CLICK HERE TO READ MORE ABOUT THE
HANDMADE FOR THE HOMELESS PROJECT). There will be free water and lemonade on site
until supplies run out and giveaways on the HOUR! All winners must be present to win.

Last year, there were 1015 Worldwide Knit in Public Day events in 57 countries. The count is up
to 46 countries so far this year with India joining for the first time ever! Not to fret, there are
many more countries in the queue, the admins just have to get to them. CLICK HERE TO GO TO
THE FLYING NEEDLES FACEBOOK EVENT.

World Wide Knit in Public Day was started in 2005 by Danielle Landes as a way for knitters to
come together and enjoy each other’s company. Knitting is such a solitary act that it’s easy to
knit alone somewhere and sink into your work without thinking about all the other knitters out
there. This day was set to get out of your house and go to a local event (with your knitting in
tow) just for you and people like you.


http://flyingneedlesyarn.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/2017.05.23-Homemade-for-the-Homeless-Project.pdf
http://flyingneedlesyarn.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/2017.05.23-Homemade-for-the-Homeless-Project.pdf
http://flyingneedlesyarn.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/05/2017.05.23-Homemade-for-the-Homeless-Project.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/events/1890539234536949/?acontext=%7B%22source%22%3A5%2C%22page_id_source%22%3A224548204612127%2C%22action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22main_list%22%2C%22extra_data%22%3A%22%7B%5C%22page_id%5C%25
https://www.facebook.com/events/1890539234536949/?acontext=%7B%22source%22%3A5%2C%22page_id_source%22%3A224548204612127%2C%22action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22main_list%22%2C%22extra_data%22%3A%22%7B%5C%22page_id%5C%25

For questions about the event, call The Flying Needles at (757) 345-3655.



